Littleburn and TBI

From: Julie Gibson <gibsonjulie28@yahoo.co.uk>

To: TBI Admin <admin@transitionblackisle.org
Sent: 23/01/2022 11:42:23

Subject: For TBI Admin meeting, 26/1/22



‘Littleburn and TBI’ -  Item for info and perhaps discussion ? 

See email thread below. 

-------------------------------

On 16 Dec 2021, at 11:36, Roots and Growth <rootsandgrowth@gmail.com> wrote:

Hello Julie,
I am aware that I have still not called in for your signature for the members form. It is easier for me to set a day and time at the moment.
 
I was also wondering who the best person to contact regarding how TBI and Roots and Growth may collaborate in the future. I know that we have had initial discussions but it would be useful to chat again now we have been given the go ahead from Forest and Land Scotland. Can you believe it was around two years ago that we started the process.
 
look forward to hearing from you
Michaela
----------------------------------
On Mon, 20 Dec 2021 at 17:19, Julie Gibson <gibsonjulie28@yahoo.co.uk> wrote:

Hi Michaela,
Sorry for slight delay in answering….as I’m now the Vice Convenor of TBI I needed to have a chat with Julian, the Convenor, about your email. For the moment I can be the main point of contact. 
How we’d like to respond for now is to say that once R&G is set up and actually operating we, TBI, as an organisation, could see ourselves as ‘customers’ in a sense ….possibly hiring a room to use for our purposes eg meetings etc, maybe using any possible/eventual growing space as one of the venues where we could hold one or two of our growing workshops….these sorts of things. I think we did discuss this sort of possibility in initial conversations.  It would of course depend on the eventual ethos of R&G and whether external groups would be able use the facilities in these ways. 

And as always, as a TBI member…don’t forget you can raise awareness about the initiative/ put requests for help etc out in the TBI monthly newsletter (who to send pieces for the newsletter to and by when is in the intro of each newsletter)…these newsletters go out to over 400 folk so you’re reaching a good wide audience.  If you write a piece for the newsletter this month, it should appear in the newsletter dated January 2022.  

What we will do is bring your email and the response above to the next Directors Meeting mid January and have a group discussion then. I have to say however that like all voluntary organisations the actual active members of TBI are really a very small group and, as I’ve said before, we are probably working at our capacity with the projects we are currently involved in/ committed to for the next year or two. So that’s the context for us, so you are aware…and would very likely prohibit any involvement in R&G more than as outlined above. 

Re a signature, I’m around at home generally a lot of the time so just let me know a time that would suit you and pop down for my signature. 

All good wishes,
Julie 
----------------------
From: Roots and Growth <rootsandgrowth@gmail.com>
Date: 21 December 2021 at 11:02:24 GMT
To: Julie Gibson <gibsonjulie28@yahoo.co.uk>
Cc: Julian Paren <julian.paren@gmail.com>
Subject: moving forward
﻿ 

Hi Julie and Julian 

Thank you for your e-mail. 

The hiring of space as a customer would be of course valued. We will look at submitting a piece for the monthly newsletter and look forward to a chat at some point in the new year regarding our growing area.

.   .   .   . 

best wishes

Michaela

